
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
CHAIRMAN TDD Access: Relay NH
Amy L. Ignatius 1 -800-735-2964

COMMISSIONERS Tel. (603) 271-2431
Michael D. Harrington
Robert R. Scott FAX (603) 271-3878

Website:
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR www.puc nh.gov
Debra A. Howland PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

October 17, 2012

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 12-170 Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.
Temporary Rate Agreement

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On Friday, October 19, 2012, a hearing on temporary rates is schedule. Staff and
Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. are the only participants in this docket and on October 15,
2012 we filed an agreement for presentation at Friday’s hearing. Unfortunately, there was an
error in one of the terms on page 3 and thus we are re-filing a corrected version of the agreement.
The error concerned the effective date which inadvertently read bills-rendered; it should have
read service-rendered, pursuant to the Commission’s administrative rules. That is the only
correction to this document from the October 15th version.

Thank you again for your assistance with this filing.

Sincerely,

Marcia A.B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney
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